
Calling all law students: 
you’re invited to participate in the 

Second Annual Poster Competition!

Details:
The competition will take place on March 6, 2018, from 12 noon to 1:15pm in Dentons 
Student Lounge. It’s open to all JD and LLM students, and will highlight research being 
undertaken at the College of Law while promoting access to legal information for all.

Why participate? 
This is an opportunity to showcase your work - a research poster visually represents the 
important aspects of research you have done or are doing in a class, for a paper, or a 
journal article. All students that participate in the competition will receive recognition 
by the Dean of the College of Law, and there will be monetary prizes awarded to the 
posters judged top in the categories of Access to Justice, Criminal Law and Civil Law.

How do I enter?
Email Cat Bonner at cat.bonner@usask.ca no later than Friday, Feb. 16, 2018, with your 
name and title of your poster.


